
Book Club 2022 - 2023


North Tamerton Reading Group, to give it its official title, continues to thrive with a current 
membership of 14 ladies, equalling our largest membership pre pandemic.

We each take turns to host the club on the first Wednesday of the month, and have read a wide 
variety of books from classics such as Agatha Christie’s Ordeal by Innocence, to non fiction in 
Phyllida Law’s Notes to my Mother-in-Law and some great fiction by Sebastian Faulks, Jesmyn 
Ward, Helen Dunmore, Tracy Chevalier and Ian McEwan amongst other. There is usually a lively 
discussion which, if lacking on the literary critique, is more than made up for by good 
conversation.

We have been pleased to welcome new members to the group recently and are now at the largest 
we can accommodate, as we are limited by the number of books that the library can supply, and 
space/chairs in member’s homes.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our members for their continued support.



